## "Thanks for the Memories"

My parents would take us to Mullet Lake the first 2 weeks in August. The time frame was about 1963 - 1971. During our visit, it was a tradition to gather with the other families we met at Silver Lodge and have dinner at the Hack-Ma-Tack. What a great experience. On other occasions when we would boat up the Cheboygan, we would stop by the Inn and fish off the dock. My brother and I would usually catch perch and blue gill and were told that the cook would fix the fish for us for lunch while our parents enjoyed a few adult beverages. What a great time we would have looking in awe at the big cruisers docked compared to our 16' speedboat.

About 10 years ago my brother and I rented a house with our families on the lake for a week and had a fantastic dinner at the Inn. It was gratifying to know some things don't change. I was so impressed, I bought a Hack-Ma-Tack golf shirt there. Keep up the great work - thanks for the memories.

Clifford D. Lamberg